
EXCERPT CONTAINING ITEM #006d OF THE COUNCIL 
COMMITTEE (June 28, 16)

(2) WINTER MAINTENANCE WINDROW AND PATHWAY WINTER 
MAINTENANCE REVIEW (5.10) 

Presentation Report

Moved by Deputy Mayor Jack Heath

Seconded by Councillor Colin Campbell

1)         That the presentation by Mr. Morgan Jones, Manager, Roads 
Operations entitled “Winter Maintenance Windrow Rebate/Pathway 
Program Review”, be received; and,

2)         That the report titled “Winter Maintenance Windrow and Pathway 
Winter Maintenance Report Review” be received; and,

3)         That the existing practice for clearing snow from windrows of 
qualified residents be continued and not proceed with a pilot rebate 
program at this time; and,

4)         That the existing practice for winter snow clearing maintenance of 
pathways be continued; and,

5)         That the 2017 budget for the windrow clearing program be 
increased by $37,000 from $237,270 to $274,270 to accommodate growth; 
and further,

6)         That staff be authorized and directed to do all things necessary to 
give effect to this resolution. 

Carried
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